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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 24th March 2017
It was wonderful to see so many of you at Parents’ Evening.  Your children are making super progress, and we hope you enjoyed looking at their books and talking with us about their learning.
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Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD



                                                                              Have a great weekend,

Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Castles 
Our Learning This Week


In English this week, the children have been planning their own stories based on our current book.  They have been making sure that the different sections of the story are linked by using conjunctions to sequence the events, such as ‘once’, ‘until’ and ‘eventually’.  


We have concentrated on mental Maths skills this week.  For example, we have been adding numbers ending in 9 or 8, 1 or 2, by rounding to the nearest 10, and adjusting the answer later; and looking for pairs of numbers that add up to 100.  We have also learned how to use jottings to help us.








Homework


There are more spellings to learn for homework this week. These words are the adjectives we have been using in our English lessons to describe the characters in our book.  Children - please think of 5 more adjectives ending in ‘ous’ of your own, and use some of them to write some sentences about yourself.


We are aware of the problems that there have been with the Mathletics homework this term.  Hopefully, they are now resolved and this week’s work should appear when your child logs in to the site.  If your child cannot log in, please let Mrs Fine know.


We are writing a book review about our favourite book in class next week.  Please can you ensure that, if your child has chosen a book from home, it is in school every day next week.  Many thanks.





Dates for your Diary


PTFA Easter Egg Hunt - Mon 27th March


Easter Service, Christ Church – Tues 28th March


Easter Garden Exhibition – Thurs 30th Mar


Violin Showcase – Fri 31st March, 9am


Last day Spring Term – Fri 31st March


First day Summer Term – Tues 18th April








Easter Gardens


St Peter and St Paul’s Church, Nutfield would like to invite children from Nutfield Church Primary School to produce Easter Gardens that will be displayed in the church during the Easter period.  Please bring your gardens to school on Thursday 30th March, when the school Faith Team will judge them for a competition before they are taken to the Church.
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